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From:  Central Michigan District Health Department 

RE:  COVID-19 Vaccination Distribution 

Release Date:  Immediately (January 11, 2021) 

  

Central Michigan District Health Department staff is working diligently to distribute the COVID-19 vaccines 

according to the prioritization guidelines as detailed by the State of Michigan and Centers for Disease Control 

and Prevention. We are currently vaccinating the 1A priority group and starting some in the 1B priority group. 

This process is highly dependent on vaccine allocation at the state and federal level. 

  

Our entire vaccination allocation is being utilized and we will be out of vaccine this week.  If you are part of the 

priority groups to be vaccinated and have already signed up via our website, please know that you will be 

contacted when we have vaccine available.  This may take a few weeks.    

  

We are hoping to receive more vaccine soon; however, as we run out, vaccine clinics may be cancelled or 

rescheduled. We will notify you via the email you registered with if your appointment is cancelled or 

rescheduled.  

  

If you or your business is in one of the priority groups to be vaccinated soon, you may sign up to be contacted at 

our website at www.cmdhd.org. We will contact you via email when we have information on clinics. Please be 

patient with us, as the vaccine is in high demand and we are working as quickly as we can. We will release 

updates on our website, emails, and the local media as more information becomes available.  

 

Central Michigan District Health Department has a Coronavirus message center. Please call 989-773-5921 

extension 1444 if you have any questions. If you are calling to sign up for the vaccine, please leave a message 

only if you do not have access to the internet and cannot sign up via our online survey. Leave your name, phone 

number, county of residence, and a brief message.  Staff will return calls as soon as possible.  

 

https://www.michigan.gov/documents/coronavirus/MI_COVID-19_Vaccination_Prioritization_Guidance_710349_7.pdf
http://www.cmdhd.org/


This article has been brought to you by Central Michigan District Health Department, which serves the counties 

of Arenac, Clare, Gladwin, Isabella, Osceola, and Roscommon. Visit our website at www.cmdhd.org, LIKE Central 

Michigan District Health Department on Facebook and follow us on Twitter @CMiDHD. 
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To request an interview, please visit our website (cmdhd.org) and fill out the Media Interview Request Form. 

http://www.cmdhd.org/

